
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 11:52 AM 
To: 'Warren Hohn' 
Subject: RE: Request Status Update for Aniwa Arsenic Site Groundwater Sampling 
 
Hi Warren, 
 
Please provide a status update on the groundwater sampling, groundwater sampling report submittal, 
and preparation of a groundwater monitoring plan for the above referenced site. 
 
Thanks, 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR  

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 12:09 PM 
To: Warren Hohn 

Cc: tammy@reschinsurance.com 

Subject: Aniwa Arsenic Site Groundwater Sampling 

 
Hi Warren, 
 
Kathy Halbur was in the office the other day and mentioned to me that you had talked to her about 
groundwater sampling at the Aniwa Arsenic site.  I have been meaning to follow up with you on the 
annual groundwater sampling and sampling of the private well at the adjacent residence.  Based on the 
groundwater elevations recorded at this site, it appears April to June are when groundwater elevations 
are at their highest.  Therefore, it would be best to conduct annual groundwater sampling during this 
time.  Based on the town’s budget, are all the monitoring wells and private well going to be sampled 
each year?  At a minimum, monitoring wells B-12, B-13R, and B-21 need to be sampled to evaluate post-
removal action groundwater conditions.  The other four remaining monitoring wells on-site that did not 
have arsenic detections this past sampling round could all be sampled annually or possibly put into a 
rotation on an annual basis (Example: sample two this year, then the other two the following 
year).  Please propose a groundwater sampling plan to DNR moving forward.  If you have any questions 
or would like to discuss, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Thanks,   
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
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